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Board of Fire Commissioners
Gloucester Township Fire District No. 5

Lambs Terrace Fire Company

Regular Meeting Minutes
November 1, 2021

The meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Chairman Engelbert delivered the Sunshine Notice and led the Pledge of
Allegiance to the flag.

Roll Call:  Present: Commissioner Lloyd, Commissioner Moran,
Commissioner Rinaldi, Chairman Engelbert, Solicitor Carlamere.
Absent: Commissioner DeRosa

Presentations:

+ On behalf of the Board of Fire Commissioners for Gloucester Township Fire
District No. 5, Chairman Engelbert presented Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter
George Flinn with Proclamations recognizing their retirement after 25 years of
service to the community. Clerk Harmon read the Proclamations.

¢ On behalf of Lambs Terrace Volunteer Fire Company, Chief Goins and
Firefighter Moreno presented Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter George Flinn
with plagues commemorating their retirement.

Treasurer’s Report — Commissioner Rinaldi read the Treasurer’s report and the
submission of bills for the month of November in the amount of $57,079.38. A
motion to approve was made by Commissioner Rinaldi, seconded by
Commissioner Moran.

Roll Call: 4-0 Motion carried.

Minutes — A motion to approve the October 5, 2021 minutes was made by
Commissioner Rinaldi, seconded by Commissioner Lloyd.
Roll Call: 4-0 Motion carried.

Clerks Report — Clerk Harmon congratulated Firefighter Ken Bonk and
Firefighter George Flinn on their years of service and retirement. It has been an
honor working with you. You will be missed!

Clerk Moore congratulated Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter George Flinn on
their retirement. Lots of luck and stop by and say hi!

Career Report — Nothing to report.

Fire Marshall’s Report — Attached.
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Chief’s Report — Nothing to report.
President’s Report — Nothing to report.

Commissioners’ Report:

Commiissioner Lloyd congratulated Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter
George Flinn on their retirement. Enjoy!

Commissioner Moran stated he came to the fire department in 2001 and both
Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter George Flinn took him under their wing and
it was appreciated. Congratulations and good luck!

Commissioner Rinaldi congratulated Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter
George Flinn on their retirement. Hope to see you around! Enjoy retirement!
Chairman Engelbert congratulated Firefighter Ken Bonk and Firefighter George
Flinn on their retirement.

Public Portion — no one wished to speak.

Adjournment — Chairman Engelbert asked for a motion to adjourn which was
made by Commissioner Moran, seconded by Commissioner Rinaldi. All in favor.
Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:14 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 7, 2021.

Respectfully Submitted,

Barbara Moore, Recording Secretary




